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After thirty five years, Mandell, Douglas, and Bennett’s Principles and Practice of Infectious Diseases, 8th Edition is still the reference of choice for comprehensive,
global guidance on diagnosing and treating the most challenging infectious diseases. Drs. John E. Bennett and Raphael Dolin along with new editorial team member Dr.
Martin Blaser have meticulously updated this latest edition to save you time and to ensure you have the latest clinical and scientific knowledge at your fingertips.
With new chapters, expanded and updated coverage, increased worldwide perspectives, and many new contributors, Mandell, Douglas, and Bennett’s Principles and Practice
of Infectious Diseases, 8th Edition helps you identify and treat whatever infectious disease you see. Get the answers to questions you have with more in-depth coverage
of epidemiology, etiology, pathology, microbiology, immunology, and treatment of infectious agents than you'll find in any other infectious disease resource. Find the
latest diagnoses and treatments for currently recognized and newly emerging infectious diseases, such as those caused by avian and swine influenza viruses. Put the
latest knowledge to work in your practice with new or completely revised chapters on influenza (new pandemic strains); new Middle East respiratory syndrome (MERS)
virus; probiotics; antibiotics for resistant bacteria; antifungal drugs; new antivirals for hepatitis B and C; Clostridium difficile treatment; sepsis; advances in HIV
prevention and treatment; viral gastroenteritis; Lyme disease; Helicobacter pylori; malaria; infections in immunocompromised hosts; immunization (new vaccines and new
recommendations); and microbiome. Benefit from fresh perspectives and global insights from an expanded team of international contributors. Find and grasp the
information you need easily and rapidly with newly added chapter summaries. These bulleted templates include diagnosis, therapy, and prevention and are designed as a
quick summary of the chapter and to enhance relevancy in search and retrieval on Expert Consult. Stay current on Expert Consult with a thorough and regularly scheduled
update program that ensures access to new developments in the field, advances in therapy, and timely information. Access the information you need easily and rapidly
with new succinct chapter summaries that include diagnosis, therapy, and prevention. Experience clinical scenarios with vivid clarity through a richly illustrated, fullcolor format that includes 1500 photographs for enhanced visual guidance.
The field of emergency general surgery encompasses a wide array of surgical diseases, ranging from the simple to the complex. These diseases may include inflammatory,
infectious, and hemorrhagic processes spanning the entire gastrointestinal tract. Complications of abdominal wall hernias, compartment syndromes, skin and soft tissue
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infections, and surgical diseases are significantly complex in special populations, including elderly, obese, pregnant, immunocompromised, and cirrhotic patients. This
book covers emergency general surgery topics in a succinct, practical and understandable fashion. After reviewing the general principles in caring for the emergency
general surgery patient, this text discusses current evidence and the best practices stratified by organ system, including esophageal, gastroduodenal, hepatobiliary and
pancreatic, small and large bowel, anorectal, thoracic, and hernias. Chapters are written by experts in the field and present a logical, straightforward, and easy to
understand approach to the emergency general surgery patient, as well as provide patient care algorithms where appropriate. Emergency General Surgery: A Practical
Approach provides surgeons and surgery residents with a practical and evidence-based approach to diagnosing and managing a wide array of surgical diseases encountered
on emergency general surgery call.
Mayo Clinic Critical and Neurocritical Care Board Review is an all-inclusive review of the pathophysiology and care of the neurocritically ill and critically ill
patient. The book reviews the core major critical care and neurocritical care disorders, underlying pathophysiology, treatment decisions with questions and answers for
self-directed study and board review purposes. The text is succinct, to the point, relevant, informative, and up-to-date with information from recent clinical trials
and facts based on evidence-based medicine. The references are up-to-date and include the most recent critical care guidelines for further study. The book is written
and closely supervised by experienced Mayo Clinic faculty and reviewed in detail by the editors. The book is suitable for self-study towards neurocritical care boards
and a number of critical care board examinations and certification exams. Tables, explanatory drawings, and bullet points are used throughout the text for high-yield
learning.
This book integrates the expertise of profession tion available on the various health concerns and als from a broad array of disciplines-anthro subpopulations and by
the numerous method pology, health services research, epidemiology, ological complexities in compiling the neces medicine, dentistry, health promotion, and so sary
data. Recognition of the nuances within and cial work-in an examination of rural health across rural populations, as recommended here, care and rural health research.
This investiga will allow us to provide care more efficiently tion includes an inquiry into issues that are uni and effectively and to prevent disease or ame versal
across rural populations, such as public liorate its effects. Reliance on some of the newer health issues and issues of equity in health care. technologies and
approaches discussed here, Several chapters explore the health care issues such as distance learning and broad-based, com that confront specified subpopulations includ
munity-wide health initiatives, will facilitate ing, for instance, migrant workers and Native disease treatment and prevention in relatively Americans, while others
provide a more focused isolated areas. Ultimately, all of us must work approach to diseases that may disproportionately to ensure the availability of adequate health
care have an impact on residents of rural areas, such to even the most isolated communities, for "as as specific chronic and infectious diseases.
Mayo Clinic Critical and Neurocritical Care Board Review is a comprehensive review of critical care medicine and neurocritical care to assist in preparation of the
neurocritical care and general critical care boards.
After thirty five years, Mandell, Douglas, and Bennett's Principles and Practice of Infectious Diseases, 8th Edition is still the reference of choice for comprehensive,
global guidance on diagnosing and treating the most challenging infectious diseases. Drs. John E. Bennett and Raphael Dolin along with new editorial team member Dr.
Martin Blaser have meticulously updated this latest edition to save you time and to ensure you have the latest clinical and scientific knowledge at your fingertips.
With new chapters, expanded and updated coverage, increased worldwide perspectives, and many new contributors, Mandell, Douglas, and Bennett's Principles and Practice
of Infectious Diseases, 8th Edition helps you identify and treat whatever infectious disease you see. "I highly recommend Mandell, Douglas, and Bennett's Principles and
Practice of Infectious Diseases, together with the included ExpertConsult, the on-line version of the book that is a searchable source and is available to a variety of
platforms. It is updated twice each year and is an excellent solution for health-care professionals to keep informed of the latest knowledge" Reviewed by: Graefes Arch
Clin Exp Ophthalmol Date: March 2015.
After thirty years, PPID is still the reference of choice for comprehensive, global guidance on diagnosing and treating the most challenging infectious diseases. Drs.
Mandell, Bennett, and Dolin have substantially revised and meticulously updated, this new edition to save you time and to ensure you have the latest clinical and
scientific knowledge at your fingertips. With new chapters, expanded and updated coverage, increased worldwide perspectives, and many new contributors, Mandell,
Douglas, and Bennett2s Principles and Practice of Infectious Diseases, 7th Edition helps you identify and treat whatever infectious disease you see. And, as an Expert
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Consult title with enhanced online features, this updated 7th edition comes with convenient access to the full text online, regular updates on the new developments in
the field and advances in therapy, and more at expertconsult.com. 5 Features online access of the entire book2s content- fully searchable-as well as access to regular
updates on new developments in the field and advances in therapy, such as the new strain of H1N1, a drug database, downloadable image library, and more at
expertconsult.com. 5 Provides more in-depth coverage of epidemiology, etiology, pathology, microbiology, immunology, and treatment of infectious agents than you2ll find
in any other ID resource so you can get the answers to any questions you have. 5 Presents 1,100 exquisite color photographs that reflect real-life patient symptoms for
enhanced visual guidance. 5 Offers current and up-to-date information on the newly recognized and emerging influenza viruses including Swine and Avian influenzas so you
are able to accurately diagnose and treat anything that comes your way. 5 Uses a consistent chapter-to-chapter layout for easy navigation.

"General Urology" von Donald Smith ist seit mehr als 30 Jahren bei Klinikern, niedergelassenen Urologen und Studenten als Standardwerk anerkannt. Jetzt steht der
Klassisker auch in deutscher Sprache zur Verf}gung. Das Buch zeichnet sich aus durch - die systematische Gliederung - kurz gehaltene Kapitel - den ausgezeichneten
didaktischen Aufbau - die leicht verst{ndliche Darstellung. Die ]bersetzer haben es hervorragend verstanden, diese Charakteristika in die deutsche Auflage zu
}bertragen. Die ]bersetzung basiert auf der 12. amerikanischen Auflage, die sowohl Basiswissen als auch neue Trends aktuell darstellt. Mehr als 100 Abbildungen wurden
verbessert, alle Kapitel gr}ndlich }berarbeitet und etliche Kapitel neu geschrieben, vor allem in den Bereichen Endourologie, Fertilit{tsst]rungen, erektile Dysfunktion
und Immunologie. Mit diesem Werk kann sich der Leser in kurzer Zeit mit jedem urologischen Teilgebiet vertraut machen. Studenten k]nnen sich damit einfach und umfassend
in die Urologie einarbeiten. F}r Kliniker und niedergelassene Urologen ist es ein effizientes Nachschlagewerk, das Diagnostik und Therapie gleicherma en vermittelt.
Diseases produced by spirochetes, including Lyme borreliosis, syphilis and leptospirosis, are on the rise worldwide, and because the biology of their causative
organisms, their epidemiology, and clinical presentation display important variations in different geographical areas. For example B. burgdorferi sensu lato produces
approximately 20,000 cases of Lyme borreliosis a year in the United States and 60,000 cases in Europe, but B. burgdorferi sensu stricto, B. afzelii and B. garinii are
transmitted by diferent vectors and have different reservoirs and clinical presentations in these different geographic areas. Awareness and better understanding of
these variations by researchers in the field is thus highly relevant to improvements in their prevention andtreatment, and critical for improvement of human health.
This volume focuses on a series of state of the art presentations of the research taking place in the laboratories of the contributors. As such, it may be useful as an
introduction to those individuls entering in the burgeoning field of spirochete research. This book could serve as a stimulus for researchers in the field to widen
collaborations and exchanges between investigators in the different geographical areas where spirochetal diseases are comon since these interactions can only be of
benefit to the field.
A comprehensive text book by Wolters Kluwer Lippincott covering all key features that are very helpful for the medical students.
Mandell, Douglas, and Bennett's Principles and Practice of Infectious Diseases: Latest Developments in Antivirals Against Herpes Viruses details the newest latebreaking studies, recommendations, and key content on the treatment of herpes in a convenient eBook-only format. Brought to you by the expert editor team from
Principles and Practice of Infectious Diseases, it provides the most current research and findings related to the development of new antivirals which have novel
mechanisms of action, are potent and tolerable, and offer substantial promise for effective treatment of infections with these viruses. In addition to this extended
content, you'll also receive two accompanying Clinics Review Articles for further information on immunization benefits and challenges, and an Evidence-Based Medicine
Synopsis titled: "Antiviral Medication for Preventing Postherpetic Neuralgia in Patients with Herpes Zoster."
For four decades, physicians and other healthcare providers have trusted Mandell, Douglas, and Bennett's Principles and Practice of Infectious Diseases to provide
expert guidance on the diagnosis and treatment of these complex disorders. The 9th Edition continues the tradition of excellence with newly expanded chapters, increased
global coverage, and regular updates to keep you at the forefront of this vitally important field. Meticulously updated by Drs. John E. Bennett, Raphael Dolin, and
Martin J. Blaser, this comprehensive, two-volume masterwork puts the latest information on challenging infectious diseases at your fingertips. Provides more in-depth
coverage of epidemiology, etiology, pathology, microbiology, immunology, and treatment of infectious agents than any other infectious disease resource. Features an
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increased focus on antibiotic stewardship; new antivirals for influenza, cytomegalovirus, hepatitis C, hepatitis B., and immunizations; and new recommendations for
vaccination against infection with pneumococci, papillomaviruses, hepatitis A, and pertussis. Covers newly recognized enteroviruses causing paralysis (E-A71, E-D68);
emerging viral infections such as Ebola, Zika, Marburg, SARS, and MERS; and important updates on prevention and treatment of C. difficile infection, including new tests
that diagnose or falsely over-diagnose infectious diseases. Offers fully revised content on bacterial pathogenesis, antibiotic use and toxicity, the human microbiome
and its effects on health and disease, immunological mechanisms and immunodeficiency, and probiotics and alternative approaches to treatment of infectious diseases.
Discusses up-to-date topics such as use of the new PCR panels for diagnosis of meningitis, diarrhea and pneumonia; current management of infected orthopedic implant
infections; newly recognized infections transmitted by black-legged ticks in the USA: Borrelia miyamotoi and Powassan virus; infectious complications of new drugs for
cancer; new drugs for resistant bacteria and mycobacteria; new guidelines for diagnosis and therapy of HIV infections; and new vaccines against herpes zoster,
influenza, meningococci. PPID continues its tradition of including leading experts from a truly global community, including authors from Australia, Canada and countries
in Europe, Asia, and South America. Features more than 1,500 high-quality, full-color photographs—with hundreds new to this edition.
Brought to you by the expert editor team from Principles and Practice of Infectious Diseases, this brand-new handbook provides a digestible summary of the 241 diseaseoriented chapters contained within the parent text. Boasting an exceptionally templated design with relevant tables and illustrations, it distills the essential, up-todate, practical information available in infectious disease. This high-yield manual-style reference will prove useful for a wide variety of practitioners looking for
quick, practical, and current infectious disease information. Provides a digestible summary of the 241 disease-oriented chapters contained within Principles and
Practice of Infectious Diseases, 8th Edition (ISBN: 978-1-4557-4801-3). Covers hot topics in infectious disease, such as Hepatitis B and C, Influenza, Measles,
Papillomavirus, HIV, MERS, and C. difficile. Templated design includes relevant tables and illustrations. Ideal for the non-infectious disease specialist, including
primary care physicians, physician assistants, nurse practitioners, students, residents, pharmacists, emergency physicians, and urgent care physicians.
Biopharmaceutical Processing: Development, Design, and Implementation of Manufacturing Processes covers bioprocessing from cell line development to bulk drug
substances. The methods and strategies described are essential learning for every scientist, engineer or manager in the biopharmaceutical and vaccines industry. The
integrity of the bioprocess ultimately determines the quality of the product in the biotherapeutics arena, and this book covers every stage including all technologies
related to downstream purification and upstream processing fields. Economic considerations are included throughout, with recommendations for lowering costs and
improving efficiencies. Designed for quick reference and easy accessibility of facts, calculations and guidelines, this book is an essential tool for industrial
scientists and managers in the biopharmaceutical industry. Offers a comprehensive, go-to reference for daily work decisions Covers both upstream and downstream
processes Includes case studies that emphasize financial outcomes Presents summaries, decision grids, graphs and overviews for quick reference
After thirty years, PPID is still the reference of choice for comprehensive, global guidance on diagnosing and treating the most challenging infectious diseases. Drs.
Mandell, Bennett, and Dolin have substantially revised and meticulously updated, this new edition to save you time and to ensure you have the latest clinical and
scientific knowledge at your fingertips. With new chapters, expanded and updated coverage, increased worldwide perspectives, and many new contributors, Mandell,
Douglas, and Bennett’s Principles and Practice of Infectious Diseases, 7th Edition helps you identify and treat whatever infectious disease you see. Consult this title
on your favorite e-reader, conduct rapid searches, and adjust font sizes for optimal readability. Compatible with Kindle®, nook®, and other popular devices. Get the
answers to questions you have with more in-depth coverage of epidemiology, etiology, pathology, microbiology, immunology, and treatment of infectious agents than you’ll
find in any other infectious disease resource. Find the latest diagnoses and treatments for currently recognized and newly emerging infectious diseases, such as those
caused by avian and swine influenza viruses. Put the latest knowledge to work in your practice with new or completely revised chapters on influenza (new pandemic
strains); new Middle East respiratory syndrome (MERS) virus; probiotics; antibiotics for resistant bacteria; antifungal drugs; new antivirals for hepatitis B and C;
Clostridium difficile treatment; sepsis; advances in HIV prevention and treatment; viral gastroenteritis; Lyme disease; Helicobacter pylori; malaria; infections in
immunocompromised hosts; immunization (new vaccines and new recommendations); and microbiome. Benefit from fresh perspectives and global insights from an expanded team
of international contributors. Find and grasp the information you need easily and rapidly with newly added chapter summaries. These bulleted templates include
diagnosis, therapy, and prevention and are designed as a quick summary of the chapter and to enhance relevancy in search and retrieval on Expert Consult. Stay current
on Expert Consult with a thorough and regularly scheduled update program that ensures access to new developments in the field, advances in therapy, and timely
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information. Access the information you need easily and rapidly with new succinct chapter summaries that include diagnosis, therapy, and prevention. Experience clinical
scenarios with vivid clarity through a richly illustrated, full-color format that includes 1500 photographs for enhanced visual guidance.
This issue of Emergency Medicine Clinics, edited by Dr. Stephen Liang and Rachel Chin, focuses on Infectious Disease Emergencies, with topics including: Cardiovascular
and Bloodstream Infections; Pneumonia and Respiratory Tract Infections; Urinary Tract Infections; CNS Infections; Skin and Soft Tissue Infections; MSK infections;
Sexually Transmitted Infections; HIV Emergencies; Oncology Infectious Disease Emergencies; Transplant Infectious Disease Emergencies; Emerging Infections in the
Emergency Department, Trauma/disaster-related infections; Antimicrobial Stewardship in the Emergency Department; and Infection Prevention in the Emergency Department.
This book addresses the diagnosis and treatment of common ocular infections. Relevant pathological principles are described to provide a basis for the understanding of
these disorders. The epidemiology of infection as a class of ocular disease and the pathological effects of infectious processes in tissue are discussed in introductory
chapters. These fundamentals are explained and reinforced with tables and selected illustrations of tissue pathology. Further chapters by leading clinical specialists
describe recommended approaches to infections of the eye and periocular tissues as these conditions occur in adults and children. Illustrative tables and algorithms
enhance the discussion, making key principles accessible to the busy clinician. The final chapters provide a guide to relevant microbiological techniques,
recommendations for specimen collection and transport, and a survey of antimicrobial therapy for the care of patients with ocular infectious diseases.

Perfect for board review or quick reference in clinical practice, Comprehensive Review of Infectious Diseases is a balanced, high-yield resource covering the full range
of infectious disease topics. Whether you’re preparing for examinations or are looking for a concise resource to support your practice, this unique review contains
precisely the information you need – from common infectious diseases concepts and conditions to hundreds of up-to-date review questions and answers for self-assessment
and exam preparation. Covers the most frequently encountered concepts and conditions in infectious diseases. Covers challenging areas frequently covered on the boards:
clinically-relevant microbiology and ID pharmacology, HIV and antiretroviral therapy, infections in immunocompromised hosts, dermatologic manifestations of ID,
infection mimics, infection control and prevention, and more. Includes new and emerging topics such as neglected tropical diseases, bioterrorism, and emerging and reemerging infections. Provides more than 550 case-based, board-style multiple-choice questions and answers for test prep and self-assessment. Facilitates quick review
and maximum retention of information by including hundreds of high-quality illustrations, tables, high-yield boxes, and bulleted lists. Contains practical tips for
taking the boards, buzzwords and memory aids for board questions, and clinical and board pearls. Edited and written by rising stars in the field of infectious diseases
– authors who have recently taken the boards and excelled, and who understand the challenges posed by this complex field of study and practice.
?This book is designed to present a comprehensive and state-of the-art approach to the diagnosis and surgical management of parasitic diseases involving different organ
systems, with emphasis on the gastrointestinal tract. It is divided into five parts that address the various etiologies, current diagnostic dilemmas and methods, as
well as the key principles involved in their surgical management. The introduction presents the overall epidemiology and classification of parasitic diseases, followed
by chapters that focus on different types of the most frequently encountered parasitic diseases of the gastrointestinal tract found in different parts of the world,
with special attention given to the existing surgical debates regarding the use of minimally invasive procedures. The next part places special emphasis on hydatid
disease by describing the current extent of this disease, changes in its management, and the most frequent complications and tips on how to avoid them. The following
part discusses the surgical management of parasitic diseases affecting different organ systems, including the heart, the lungs, the brain and the urinary system. The
final part presents the surgical dilemmas encountered in special situations, such as pregnancy, and the pediatric patient. The Surgical Management of Parasitic Diseases
is an important and authoritative resource to surgeons of all specialties dealing with parasitic diseases
Overuse of antibiotics, ease of global travel and now terrorism are some of the reasons for the alarming increase in new, antibiotic resistant or "conquered" infectious
diseases.
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Mandell, Douglas, and Bennett's Principles and Practice of Infectious Diseases: Latest Developments in Papillomaviruses details the newest late-breaking studies,
recommendations, and key content on the treatment of HPV in a convenient eBook-only format. Brought to you by the expert editor team from Principles and Practice of
Infectious Diseases, it provides the latest information on the safety and effectiveness of the new 9-valent HPV vaccine as well as its potential to prevent even more
cancer-causing virus types than its quadrivalent and bivalent predecessors. In addition to this extended content, you'll also receive two accompanying Clinics review
articles for further information on immunization benefits and challenges, and a bonus chapter titled: "A Molecular Perspective of Microbial Pathogenicity."
"Mandell, Douglas, and Bennett's Principles and Practice of Infectious Diseases Latest Developments in Hepatitis C" "with accompanying Clinics Review Articles" details
the newest late-breaking approvals, recommendations, and key content on the treatment of hepatitis C in a convenient eBook-only format. Brought to you by the expert
editor team from Principles and Practice of Infectious Diseases, it provides the most current research and findings related to newly approved antivirals, guidelines for
treatments, and clinical experiences with new HCV therapeutic regimens. In addition to this extended content, you'll also receive two accompanying Clinics Review
Articles for further information on the management of the virus in women and patients with chronic liver disease.
"Mandell, Douglas, and Bennett's Principles and Practice of Infectious Diseases Latest Developments in Influenza" "with accompanying Clinics Review Articles" details
the newest late-breaking approvals, recommendations, and key content on the treatment of influenza in a convenient eBook-only format. Brought to you by the expert
editor team from Principles and Practice of Infectious Diseases, it provides the most current research and findings related to the ever-changing area of influenza
study. In addition to this extended content, you'll also receive three accompanying Clinics Review Articles for further information on antiviral resistance, allergies
to influenza treatments, and rapid diagnosis.
Includes the entire text/tables/illustrations and references from Mandell, Bennett, & Dolin: Mandell, Douglas, and Bennett's Principles & Practice of Infectious
Diseases, 5/E all on a single CD. Medline abstracts and references from the past five years have been included on the CD-ROM. Look below for "special package" pricing.
This CD-ROM's advanced search engine makes it easy to find any word, topic, article, illustration, table, legend, or reference from Mandell, Douglas, and Bennett's
Principles & Practice of Infectious Diseases, 5/E. Users can insert bookmarks, view full-size or thumbnail versions of illustrations and much more.
Includes the entire text/tables/illustrations and references from Mandell, Bennett, & Dolin: Mandell, Douglas, and Bennett's Principles & Practice of Infectious
Diseases, 5/E all on a single CD. Medline abstracts and references from the past five years have been included on the CD-ROM. Look below for "special package" pricing.
This CD-ROM's advanced search engine makes it easy to find any word, topic, article, illustration, table, legend, or reference from Mandell, Douglas, and Bennett's
Principles & Practice of Infectious Diseases, 5/E. Users can insert bookmarks, view full-size or thumbnail versions of illustrations and much more.
Prepared by residents and fellows, this consult manual covers the full spectrum of infectious disease problems. It offers clinicians valuable assistance in determining
what infections the patient is at risk for, where and how (s)he acquired the infection, how to evaluate and manage the patient, and what complications to expect.
Chapters on infections of each organ system begin with an approach to that organ system. Other topics covered include bioterrorism, sexually transmitted diseases,
brucellosis, systemic mycoses, immunizations, and antimicrobials.
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